Malet Lambert School

TRADITIONAL VALUES, CONTEMPORARY ASPIRATIONS, CREATIVE CURIOSITY























24th March 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian(s)

Re: Industrial Action – Malet Lambert School will partially close on 26th March 2014- Year 11 to attend as normal and the school is closed to Years 7, 8, 9 and 10.

I am writing to you regarding the one day partial closure of the school on Wednesday, 26th March 2014. Year 11 to attend as normal and the school is closed to years 7, 8, 9 and 10. This is due to the planned industrial action undertaken by the professional association, the NUT. The Governing Body gave careful consideration to the potential of the School remaining open to all students, but as it is estimated that the majority of our staff will be involved in the action we feel that we cannot provide the appropriate duty of care to ensure the safety of all our children.

A normal timetable can be provided for year 11 and we will be able to support them as they prepare for their final examinations.

Please note that the School will be open as normal on Thursday 27th March 2014.

Thank you for your support and understanding regarding the industrial action.

The & Distray

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Disbrey Headteacher